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Model Eva Herzigova is preparing to welcome her third child,
according to People. The model and husband Gregorio Marsiaj
are  expecting  their  third  child  in  the  spring.  The  pair
already have two children — George who is 5 and Philipe who is
21 months old. Herzigova is best known for the Wonderbra ads,
which made her one of the original supermodels. She is still
walking the runway, which she did just a few weeks ago and is
adding Dior Capture skincare products to the lines that she
represents.

What do you prepare for differently when you’re expecting a
third child?

Cupid’s Advice:
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One child, two children, three children…your brood is growing,
so here are some tips on how to prepare for your next baby:

1. Use hand-me-downs: You’re an expert at baby rearing by now
and there are probably tons of old clothes from your other
kids lying around the house. It’s time to reuse the old baby
clothes and equipment.

2. Reflect on your parenting style: Now is the time to reflect
on what you want to do the same with your third child as you
did with the others. If there is something that you want to do
differently, discuss it with your partner.

3. Prepare your kids: Two’s a party, but three’s a crowd so be
sure to prepare your kids for the newest addition of the
family. Be open with them and discuss some of the changes that
they should be expecting.

How do you prepare for a third kid? Share your ideas with us
in the comments below!


